
  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 
Tuesday 23rd September  

Acorn Trip to Statfold Country Park  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Next half term our topic will be All Aboard, where we will be learning about different types of transport. To 
support this, we have arranged an exciting trip to Statfold Country Park on Thursday 6th November. 

During the day, the children will take part in four main activities: 

• a guided museum tour 
• a storytelling session 
• a ride on the railway 
• time to enjoy Toby’s Barn soft play 

We will be travelling by coach, leaving school promptly at 9.00 a.m. and returning in time for the end of the 
school day. We will be eating lunch at the country park. Please provide your child with a packed lunch and a 
drink in a named backpack (no fizzy drinks or sweets, please). If you would like school to provide a free packed 
lunch, please indicate this on the reply slip below. 

Children should come to school in their school uniform, with comfortable footwear suitable for walking and a 
coat. 

In order for the trip to go ahead, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £16.00, which covers entry to 
Statfold Country Park and the cost of the coach. Please make payment via the Arbor Parent App and return the 
permission slip by Monday 27th October. 

We are really looking forward to what promises to be a fantastic day. If you have any questions, please don’t 
hesitate to get in touch. 

Kind regards, 

 

 
Miss R Pickering  
Acorn Class Teacher  
 

 

Acorn Trip to Statfold Country Park  
 
Child’s name: _____________________________________________ 
 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the above trip and agree to pay a contribution of £16.00. 
 
 
Please tick if your child would like a free school packed lunch  
 
 
Signed: ___________________________________________ Date: _____________________ 

Woodstone Community Primary School 
Heather Lane, Ravenstone, Leicestershire, LE67 2AH 

Tel: 01530 519473    email: wpsoffice1@woodstone.leics.sch.uk 
Headteacher: Mr P Mullins 

Deputy Headteacher: Miss G Clement 
 

Growing together, Learning forever 
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